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Ontario County Regional High School Study Community Forums 

 

In 2011, Ontario County School Districts were awarded a grant to complete a 

Regional High School Study. Wayne-Finger Lakes BOCES is coordinating the grant 

for the school districts. The intention of the study is for each district to gain 

valuable information regarding key factors that indicate the feasibility of a 

Regional High School Model for Ontario County School Districts. One aspect of the 

grant is to gather information from all community members at regional forums. 

Community members are being asked to attend a meeting and provide input to 

the consultants on the feasibility study. 

 

Ontario County residents, Board of Education members, school staff members, 

and students are invited to attend a Regional High School Study Community 

Forum. The information collected by the Center for Governmental Research for 

the study will be reviewed. Each forum will present the same information, with it 

being presented in two different locations to reduce travel for community 

members across Ontario County.  

 

Regional High School Study Community Meetings: 

 
January 3, 2012 at Finger Lakes Community College in the Library (third floor) at 

7:00 p.m. Please follow the posted signs in the parking lot to the temporary main 
entrance at the library wing lobby.  

  
January 5, 2012 at Hobart William Smith Colleges in the Vandervort Room in the 

Main Scandling Center at 7:00 p.m.  

For more information, call 315-332-7292. 
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